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4 July 2025 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Letter of Support for Niels Brock Copenhagen Business College 

 

De Montfort University (DMU) is proud to provide this letter of support for our esteemed 

academic partner, Niels Brock Copenhagen Business College. Our collaboration, which spans 

over three decades, is a testament to the strength, consistency, and shared commitment to 

academic excellence that defines our partnership. 

 

Over the past 30 years, Niels Brock has consistently demonstrated a high standard of 

academic delivery that aligns with the rigorous expectations of DMU. The teaching and 

learning environment at Niels Brock is of exceptional quality, underpinned by a dedicated 

faculty, robust academic governance, and a student-centred approach that mirrors the values 

and standards upheld at DMU. 

 

We are confident in stating that the academic experience provided at Niels Brock is on par 

with that of De Montfort University. The curriculum is delivered with integrity and intellectual 

rigour, and the assessment and feedback processes are carefully managed to ensure fairness, 

transparency, and academic integrity. Students at Niels Brock benefit from a learning 

environment that fosters critical thinking, global awareness, and professional readiness - 

hallmarks of a DMU education. 

 

Our regular quality assurance reviews, joint academic boards, and collaborative development 

initiatives have consistently confirmed the high quality of teaching, student support, and 

academic outcomes at Niels Brock. The staff at Niels Brock are not only highly qualified but 

also deeply committed to continuous improvement and pedagogic innovation, ensuring that 

students receive a transformative and future-focused education. 

 

We are fully satisfied with the academic quality and operational effectiveness of our 

collaboration with Niels Brock. It is a partnership built on trust, shared vision, and a mutual 

dedication to providing students with an outstanding international education.  

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Professor Katie Normington 

Chief Executive Officer and Vice-Chancellor  

 


